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Reminders

Ideas for building our future

Committees and More

Welcome to the Birchwood Beat, the official newsletter for the Birchwood on the Green Community!
Congratulations to our newly elected board of directors: President, Kyle Barbeau, Vice President, Ed
Colley, Treasurer, Chris Veros, Secretary, Teresa Hansen, and Directors Andrew Manfredi, Lorraine
Tignetti, and Nat Zappia. Thank you to everyone who ran in this year’s election and to all who attended
the meeting - we take your feedback very seriously and are committed to the betterment of our
community.
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It’s summer! That means school’s
out, the temperature is up, and
wildlife is out in full force. Some
friendly reminders:

Keep dumpster doors closed -
leaving them open attracts
unwanted dinner guests
Thank you to our responsible pet
parents
Be careful in the extreme heat 
Grab or leave a summer reading
book from one of our Little
Libraries
Watch for children at play -
parents, please do not let
children play unattended
See something, say something
The Party Room is available to
rent! Please contact the
Maintenance Department, 631-
589-4225 if you are interested in
reserving this room for your next
party.

 

We are working hard to make useful improvements to the
Birchwood on the Green website. Notable updates include:
Links to download the most recent memos and notices,
ability to download the most recent issue of this newsletter,
and links to local services such as the Town of Islip website,
LIRR schedule and more. We will continue to make
improvements and welcome suggestions.

In an effort to enhance a sense of community and bring added value to our residents, we would like
to announce our newest committee, The Activities Committee. This group will work to bring a mixture
of fun, educational, and creative functions to our community. If you are interested in joining this
committee, please contact Julia Kodis. 

There are also a number of events and things to take advantage of during the summer months in
Oakdale and the surrounding areas. Here are a few ideas for some summer fun: Thursday night car
shows in Lighthouse Commons, "Anything Goes" will run at CM Theater for the Performing Arts August
16th - September 7 , Byron Lake Pool is open for the season, Sayville Summer Fest Aug. 1-3, and the
Sayville Farmer’s Market (open Saturdays from 9am-2pm at Broadway and Montauk Highway).
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Send comments, concerns, & committee interest to: Julia Kodis, Kaled Management
julia@kaled.com | 516-876-4800


